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November 9, 2011

TO THE HONORABLE MEMBERS OF THE CITY COUNCIL OF
THE CITY OF CHICAGO,
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File #: A2011-176, Version: 1

Ladies and Gentlemen:

Upon the recommendation of the Blue Ribbon Panel, I am appointing Faisal Khan as the
Legislative Inspector General for the City Council of the City of Chicago for a four year term.

Your favorable consideration of this appointment will be appreciated.

-\ Very truly yours,

Richard F. Mell
Chairman
Committee on Committees, Rules and Ethics

Chicago, November 16, 2011

To the President and Members of the City Council:

Your Committee on Committees, Rules and Ethics, having under consideration an Appointment,

A2011-176, introduced by Alderman Richard F. Mell (which was referred on November 9, 2011) appointing

Mr. Faisal Khan as Legislative Inspector General for the City Council of the City of Chicago for a four year

term

begs leave to recommend that Your Honorable Body approve the Appointment which is transmitted

herewith.

This recommendation was concurred in by a viva voce vote of the members of the committee on

November 14, 2011 with Alderman Timothy Cullerton wanting to be recorded as voting NO for the record

at the Committee meeting for the appointment.

■Resoectfully submitted,

Alderman Richard F. Mell Chairman,
Committee on Committees, Rules and Ethics
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